
ZERO TOLERANCE 

 
UCAA values its supportive parents as much as it’s reputable coaches, as both play key 
roles in the development of young athletes. Players look to each for different reasons. 
Keeping these ideas in mind enables parents and coaches to work together, thereby 
ensuring a successful and enjoyable season for everyone.  
 
Our school’s Pastor’s and Principals are working diligently with the UCAA’s executive 
board and AD’s to create a positive and safe environment for our children to play 
basketball. All parents and participants attending any UCAA event will be held 
accountable for their actions and our Zero tolerance policy will be enforced to ensure 
any code of conduct violation will be dealt with swiftly in accordance with the game 
rules, by-laws and constitution. We have all bought into this Sportsmanship model and 
encourage everybody to read and abide by the clear sportsmanship expectations and 
Zero tolerance policy!  
 

Let’s teach our children together Sportsmanship is an action! Regardless of a  team winning or 
losing as coaches and parents we must set the example through kindness and love.  As adults 
and our Children’s biggest fans we set the most important examples for their development as 
people on and off the court! 

Code of Conduct violations and or ejections could result in an immediate ban from the UCAA! 

Code of Conduct Violations and Poor Sportsmanship will absolutely not be tolerated 
Zero tolerance means Zero tolerance! 
 

 

 


